
HAVE YOUR SAY: TRANSPORT 
PLANNING FOR NORTHLAND
On behalf of the Northland Regional Transport 
Committee, we are seeking feedback on 
amendments to State Highway safety projects 
contained in the Regional Land Transport Plan 
2024-2027 (the Plan).

The Plan is Northland’s bid for Central Government 
transport funding assistance. It was released for 
public feedback during February and March 2024. 

Since that time changes in Government priorities 
and funding have resulted in New Zealand Transport 
Agency Waka Kotahi amending some of the 
proposed road safety projects for State Highways in 
Northland.  We are therefore seeking feedback on 
these proposed amendments. 

Your feedback on these amendments is important to 
us.

To find out more visit www.nrc.govt.nz/transportplan 

Feedback closes 4.00pm Wednesday 29 May 2024.
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